

# January 6th, 2021 - TSC Meeting

## Participants

## Proposed Agenda

- Minor changed to GitHub Issues - Proposal => [Issue Management in GitHub](#)
  - [Jonas Arndt](#) has lead on GitHub Issues config
- Status of Release
  - [Bob Monkman](#) [Louis Illuzzi](#) Replacement terms in GitHub/GIT away from "Master/Slave"
    - <https://github.com/about/diversity/report>
- [2021 February Developer & Testing Forum](#)
  - [Jonas Arndt](#) [Bob Monkman](#) Topics submission/abstracts due 15 Jan 2021
- Umbrella Organization, next steps
  - Plan for 10 Mar 2021 TAC review followed by 24 Mar 2021 LFN Board review
  - Draft of Induction Proposal preso 13 Jan 2021 [Louis Illuzzi](#)

[Recording](#)

[Chat File](#)